
NOTICE 
The Floyd-Floyd County Public Service Authority 
will be doing valve maintenance starting Friday 
April 25, 2025, and possibly going through 
Wednesday April 30,2025. Water service maybe 
temporary interrupted between the hours of 
9:00pm to 5am in the following areas: Barberry, 
Woods Gap, Pine Street, East Oxford, Clearview, 
Willis Drive, Sweeney Street, Franklin Pike, 
Christiansburg Pike, Newtown Road, Scales Road, 
Tise Street, Sumpter Circle, Rocky Creek Lane, 
Needmore Lane, McCray’s, Hillcrest. On Tuesday 
night we will be tapping in a new waterline across 
221 at Sweeney Street. If there are any questions, 
please call 540-745-2169. We hope the interruption 
is very minimal.  


